
 
 
 
To:  All Walden Galleria Businesses  
 
From:  Robert Prentice, Allied Universal – Director of Public Safety  
 
Date:  March 26, 2025 
 
Subject: Tenant CRASE training (Active shooter) Friday, April 4, 2025 
 
 
 
On Friday, April 4, 2025, Walden Galleria Security and Cheektowaga Police will be conducting CRASE 
training (Active shooter), beginning at 8:30 a.m. in the Community Room.  
 
Considering recent world events and several high-profile false alarms, we feel it is our responsibility to 
inform you about any possible emergency events.  
 
All tenants are requested to participate.  To do so, please report to the community room located across 
from the restrooms in the food court.  
 
We anticipate this to take approximately 60 to 90 minutes and will be presented by Cheektowaga 
Police.  
 
Your participation in this training is important.  It is better to know what to expect and prepare should a 
real event take place. 
 
Should you have any questions or comments, feel free to contact Mall Management. 
 
Mark the date of Friday, April 4, 2025, at 8:30 a.m. in the Community room 
 
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation.  


